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Welcome back to Start Right after a lovely half 
term break. We are heading towards our Sports 
Day and Summer Show and are looking forward 
to spending more time outside over the coming 
weeks. 
 
CLOTHES IN THE SUMMER WEATHER 
 
Please ensure that your child comes to Start 
Right with covered shoulders so that they are 
protected from the sun. Please also make sure 
you still bring a pair of named socks and named 
wellington boots to each session. 
 
If it is appropriate, please apply sun cream to 
your child before each session. 
 
A set of spare clothes for each session would be 
appreciated. 
 
OPEN BALLET CLASS AND SPORTS DAY 
AND SUMMER SHOW 
 
Our Open Ballet Class will take place on Monday 
1 July at 2.30 pm in the 100 Club, Wear Barton 
Road, Countess Wear, EX2 7EH. Everyone is 
welcome to come along. 
 
Our Sports Days and Summer Shows will take 
place on Monday 15th, Tuesday 16th, Wednesday 
17th and Friday 18th July. They will start at 10.30 
am and all are welcome to come and watch. We 
hope to continue even if the weather is inclement 
and we look forward to seeing many of you 
there. 
 
PARENTS EVENINGS FOR LEAVERS 
  
These will take place during July and hopefully 
most of you will have signed up for a slot. 
 
FUNDED CHILDCARE 
 
If your child qualifies for two year old or 30 hours 
funded childcare from the Council, please 
ensure that you update your status every three 
months to ensure that you continue to receive 
the funding.  
 
If you are newly eligible for this funding, please 
speak to Helen as soon as possible with your 
funding code and National Insurance number. 
Any queries, please speak to Helen. 
 
 
 

MOBILE PHONES AND PHOTOGRAPHS 
 
Please be aware that our policy is not to allow 
anyone to take photographs of any children on 
their mobile phones while at Start Right.  
 
NAPPIES AND PULL UPS 
 
If your child still wears nappies or pull ups, 
please make sure that you bring some spares 
with you and leave them in your child's red bag.  
 
BUCKETS 
 
Please make sure that only your child's named 
boots go in the bucket when you arrive. 
Everything else, including spare clothes etc 
should be put into the red bag and brought into 
Start Right by your child.  
 
REMINDERS 

 

• We would appreciate a telephone call if 
your child is ill. If they have been sick, 
please make sure you do not bring them 
back to Start Right for at least 48 hours. 

 

• Please complete the form in the absence 
book (on the Reception table) if your child 
is away due to sickness or holiday.  

 

• If your child needs to take any medicine 
whilst at Start Right please ensure you 
complete and sign the short/long term 
administration of medicine form, available 
from a member of staff.   

 

• Please ensure that Start Right is informed 
of all people authorised to pick up your 
child after sessions and let a member of 
staff know if a relative or friend is collecting 
your child, especially if it is the first time. 

 

• If your child brings lunch in to Start Right, 
please ensure that you include a cool pack 
in their lunch box and that you do not pack 
anything which contains nuts. Please also 
ensure that grapes and cherry tomatoes 
are cut in half. 

 

• Please inform us of any changes to your 
circumstances or contact details, or any 
changes you wish to make to your child’s 
sessions by email or a letter. 

 
Thank you for all your continuing help and 
support from Caryll and Peter and the staff 
team.


